
It’s Never Too Late to 

Get Your Flu Shot!  
Civic Arts Plaza 

Board Room 

Wednesday, November 9th  
10:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

  
The seasonal flu shots are FREE to all City employees* 

  

Special thanks to Los Robles 

Hospital for providing the 

staff and flu vaccines!  

For more information 
please contact Marty Karratti in Human Resources – ext. 2124 

*As space permits, employee family members are welcome to participate. 
All participants must be an adult (18 and over). 


